
Spring 2021

Dear Parents and Families:

In order to have a safe and successful Book Fair, you have
two options: an online and/or a student-only, in-person
fair for the Spring Scholastic Book Fair.

Online: Families have access to a virtual book fair, as well as the entire Scholastic Store
from Feb. 27 - March 11. All orders ship to your home with free shipping on book-only
orders over $25. You can visit our book Fair Home page here:
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/dallascentergrimesms

In-Person Fair For Students Only: Students will browse our Book Fair during Literacy
Studies classes and at other times throughout the day fromMar. 5 - 11. Students are
welcome to bring cash for their purchases; please remember that if money is lost at
school, it cannot be replaced. Parents also have the option to set up a cash-free
shopping experience with an eWallet account through Scholastic.

Parents must visit https://www.scholastic.com/bf/dallascentergrimesms to set up
eWallet accounts. Please scroll down the page to find the green eWallet section.

We’re so excited to bring the book fair to our students! If you have questions, please
contact Sandi Ellis, MS teacher librarian: sandi.ellis@dcgschools.com.
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